
The Financial Aid Office will 

have limited service hours 

for the week of                    

July 27th—July 31st 

Our Phone and Window 

will be open from         

9:00 am—12:00 pm 

This is to ensure that we 

can process as many files 

as possible for the first   

financial aid disbursement 

of the Fall 2015 semester! 

 

 

 

 

 


